
 
 

NOTICE  
 

CLOSING OF COUNTER 
AT REVENUE DIVISION IN CONJUNCTION WITH  

HARI RAYA AIDILFITRI 1438H 
 
To All Customers,  
 
Ministry of Finance would like to inform that all counters at 
the Revenue Division will be closed from Sunday, 25 June 
2017 to Wednesday, 28 June 2017 due to the public holiday 
in conjunction with the celebration of Hari Raya Aidilfitri 
1438H. 
 
All counter services will resume operation on Thursday, 29 
June 2017. 
 
Thank you. 
 

Selamat Hari Raya Aidilfitri, Maaf Zahir dan Batin 

 

 
 
Ministry of Finance 
Date: 22 June 2017 

 


